Freedom of Information Act 2000 – child asylum seekers
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information.
You asked:
Under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act, please can you tell me how many of the looked after child asylum seekers that were in the council’s care on 30th November 2019 had at some point previously spent time on the main adult asylum seeker scheme?
If you are able to, please break the number down into:
a) Those who have now been accepted as children

Answer:
None

b) Those who have claimed to be children and are being treated as children while their claim to be a child is assessed.

None

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


